
Secondary Ed. Report 

 
This has been a learning year for me, as I really didn't know what was expected with this 

position.  Thanks to the guidance of Adam Jenkins and Anna Wright I am getting a better idea of what I 
am supposed to be doing.  There will a brief survey for Secondary Ed. members to fill out regarding the 

spring workshop, please take the time to fill this out as I value your input.  Speaking of input, I would 

also be interested in your input for secondary presentations for next year's convention.  Please let me 
know what you would like to see, and if you would be willing to be a presenter.  We are always looking 

for new presenters. 
 

Kenny Knox, Secondary Ed. 

 


